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2D ANNUAL BELMONT HOLIDAY TRAIL
~HELP OUR TRAIL BE MERRY & BRIGHT~

The Belmont Tourism Commission would like to say “Thank you” to all businesses and/or
organization that chose to participate in our 2023 Belmont Holiday Trail Project. This project
proved to be a “GREAT” success, and we look forward to seeing what the 2024 Holiday
Season will bring! We had a lot of positive feedback about the event and suggested changes to
improve the 2024 Holiday Trail.

No matter the budget, we have options for everyone to be a part of this years’ experience with
innovative, fun opportunities. This event offers significant marketing exposure for local businesses
and gives you the option for engagement within the community.

Following are the guidelines for all displays:
~ To organize our displays, we would like a verbal commitment by November 1%, 2024.
~ Premade Christmas Light Display brochure is available at the Village Office.
~ LED or solar lights are required for the displays.
~ Displays can begin to be put up the week of November 27th and must be completed by
December 1st.  Once your display has been completed the Village will have it set up so
the lights can be tested.
~ Displays are to remain in place through January 5th and removed January 6th or 7th.
Weather permitting. The Village will be understanding about displays that may be
frozen into the ground but will not be held responsible for them being left after January
7™,
~ Remember to bring your own extension cords and have them marked with your name.
~ Displays will be lit 24/7.
~ The walkway will be shoveled for visitors.
We will be hosting a celebration to launch our 2°¢ Annual Holiday Light Trail on Saturday,
December 7 & 14, 2024. The Pavilion will be set up with Mr. and Mrs. Claus from 5 to 7

PM with treat bags for all the children that visit Santa. Refreshments will be available to
purchase. We will have a tree for the kids to help decorate and a mailbox for Santa letters.

HELP OUR TRAIL BE MERRY & BRIGHT -~ We are currently

looking for additional groups, organizations, individuals, or businesses to volunteer to get
involved with our celebration light display.

Help us make the 2nd Annual Belmont Holiday Trail MERRY & BRIGHT!

Call soon if you would like to put up a display. Cathy 608-732-7228 or Julie 608-762-5142.



